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Lola Cusson 

From: "Lola Cusson" <Iferro@worldpath.net> 
To: ~www.puc@puc.nh.gov~ 
Sent: Thursday, June 12,2008 1 :35 PM 
Subject: locke lake 239% water increase 

To whom it may concern 
It is my prayer that you would consider the burden that is upon the people from the rising cost of fuel, property 
taxes ecc. Pennichuck water is requiring a huge increase and Locke Lake will be taking the biggest burden of it. 
Please consider that this would put all of us in a bigger financial stress that we are in now. As it is now many are 
strugling to keep their homes, even to be able to go back and forth to work. Winter will be soon upon us again, 
and who knows if we will even be able to keep up with the cost of oil. And what about the elderly that are on a fix 
income S.S. and barely able to pay for food and bills. 
I am sure that you are well aware of the econimic situation, so I will stop here . If there be anything that as the 
people of Bamstead we can do, prephas call the State and ask to reconsider to give us a Grant I will be the first to 
call Thank you.Sincerely Lola Cusson 


